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Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 12:05 PM

To: Pullen, Victoria; Recruitment PM&C

Cc: Lange, Jason;

Subject: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552
Attachments: CV November 2021.pdf; 2021 November PMC.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Victoria and Recruitment Team at PM&C,
Please accept my application for a Senior Adviser role, Social Policy Division (ref no. VN-0696552) at PM&C.
| have attached a one page pitch and my updated CV.

| look forward to being short-listed and interviewing again following the recent merit pool placement following the
recruitment process in the Economic Division. | can provide new / additional referees should you require.

Regards

Telephone: . S#F . Mobile: _
emal: [ SR

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

B R S R N NN

From: DPMC@nga.net.au

Date: 21 October 2021 at 09:14:44 AEDT

To:

Subject: Outcome of your job application — PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division
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Outcome of Application — Merit Pool Placement

Dear S 47F

Thank you for your application for the role of PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division.

You have been rated as suitable and have been placed in an Executive Level 2 merit pool which will
remain valid until 4 August 2022. If a relevant role becomes available before the merit pool expires,
we may contact you to discuss your interest.

If your personal circumstances have changed and you are no longer interested in a role with us,
should one become available, please email recruitment(@pmc.gov.au with your request to be
removed from this merit pool.

If you have any questions, or if you would like any feedback on your application, please contact
Jason Lange at jason.lange(@pmc.gov.au.

Regards,

Recruitment Team
People Branch - Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
T: 02 6271 6000 E: HR@Help.pmc.gov.au

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment
service provider to the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery
and Resilience Agency (NRRA).

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.
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IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check

them for viruses and defects.
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s 22(1)(a)(ii)
1
From: Recruitment PM&C
Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 12:07 PM
To: S4TE
Subject: Automatic reply: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552

Thank you for contacting the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) Recruitment Team.
Please treat this automated response as confirmation your email has been received.

Kind regards,
Recruitment Team.

HR Help Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am-5:00pm AEST
CALL | (02) 6271 6000 option 2 | EMAIL | HR@Help.pmc.gov.au

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment service provider to the National
Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery and Resilience Agency (NRRA).
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s 22(1)(a)(ii)
1
From: Recruitment PM&C
Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 8:25 PM
To: S4TE
Subject: Automatic reply: My (re) application

Thank you for contacting the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) Recruitment Team.
Please treat this automated response as confirmation your email has been received.

Kind regards,
Recruitment Team.

HR Help Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am-5:00pm AEST
CALL | (02) 6271 6000 option 2 | EMAIL | HR@Help.pmc.gov.au

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment service provider to the National
Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery and Resilience Agency (NRRA).
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-

From: Recruitment PM&C

Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 4:10 PM

To: @gquild.org.au

Cc: Recruitment PM&C

Subject: FW: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

OFFICIAL: Sensitive

Good afternoon-

Thank you for your email and interest in the above mentioned position, to apply you must complete an online
application via our online recruitment system which is linked on our careers page.

Please note that applications for this position close at 11:30pm AEDT, 11 November 2021.
Kind regards

_ | Recruitment |SES, Recruitment and HR Help | People Branch
Corporate Division | Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

p. HR Help (02) 6271 6000 (option 2) | [/ S22(MENNTH

e. Recruitment@pmc.gov.au | w. www.pmc.gov.au
One National Circuit Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500 CANBERRA ACT 2600

A range of support materials are now available on the PM&C Recruitment intranet to assist work areas with on-
boarding and advertising requirements.

L lin|

Cf ”"’ The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional
ﬁ Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal
'°::- and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment service provider to the
National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery and Resilience Agency (NRRA).

This information has been provided to you for the purposes of recruitment activities or sharing of merit list, and
should be handled in strict accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 and other associated relevant legislation. This
information, including any subsequent emails or other correspondence related to this matter, must not be shared
in any form with anyone else except the intended recipient without authorisation from the Department of the
Prime Minister and Cabinets Recruitment team.

erorm: [SATEN ISR cuic g o>
Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 12:05 PM

To: Pullen, Victoria <Victoria.Pullen@pmc.gov.au>; Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmec.gov.au>

Subject: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552
Importance: High

Dear Victoria and Recruitment Team at PM&C,
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Please accept my application for a Senior Adviser role, Social Policy Division (ref no. VN-0696552) at PM&C.

| have attached a one page pitch and my updated CV.

I look forward to being short-listed and interviewing again following the recent merit pool placement following the
recruitment process in the Economic Division. | can provide new / additional referees should you require.

Regards
s 47F

s47F

Telephone: S47F 1 - Mobile:| S47F
Email: s 47F

@ The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and

recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

R S N S S E TN

From: DPMC@nga.net.au

Date: 21 October 2021 at 09:14:44 AEDT
To: s 4TF

Subject: Outcome of your job application — PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division

ian Government

1enl of the Prime Minister and Cabinel

Outcome of Application — Merit Pool Placement

Dear!S47F
Thank you for your application for the role of PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division.
You have been rated as suitable and have been placed in an Executive Level 2 merit pool which will remain

valid until 4 August 2022. If a relevant role becomes available before the merit pool expires, we may contact
you to discuss your interest.
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If your personal circumstances have changed and you are no longer interested in a role with us, should one
become available, please email recruitment@pmc.gov.au with your request to be removed from this merit
pool.

If you have any questions, or if you would like any feedback on your application, please contact Jason Lange at
jason.lange@pmc.gov.au.

Regards,

Recruitment Team
People Branch - Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
T: 02 6271 6000 E: HR@Help.pmc.gov.au

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment service provider
to the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery and Resilience Agency (NRRA).

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check
them for viruses and defects.
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Sent: Thursday, 25 November 2021 2:02 PM
To: Quilty, Genevieve
Subject: FW: My (re) application [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

Hi Genevieve

| was unsuccessful in applying for an EL2 role in Social Policy at PM&C but am on an earlier merit list for Economic
Division.

1 will call Victoria for feedback, but grateful if you have any insights on how | might get back to central agency roles.

Regards

Telephone: +
Email:

. Mobile:_

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

----- Original Message-----

From: Pullen, Victoria <Victoria.Pullen@pmc.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 25 November 2021 6:22 AM

To: _@guild.org.au>; Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmc.gov.au>; Lange,
Jason <Jason.Lange@pmc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: My (re) application [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

UNOFFICIAL
Hi- and thank you for following up.

The Panel has undertaken an assessment of the applicants, and unfortunately on this occasion you were not
successful in securing an interview. However, you will remain on the Economic Division merit list until it expires (12
months from the date the job was advertised).

| can provide further feedback over the phone, my EA's contact details_ are below if you wish to set
up a time.

Kind regards
Victoria
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Victoria Pullen | Assistant Secretary | Social Services, Disability, Indiggnous and Veterans' Affairs Branch Department
of the Prime Minister and Cabinet p.| $22@M@ = | , s22D@)() Ngunnawal Country, One National Circuit

Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500 CANBERRA ACT 2600 e. victoria.pullen@pmc.gov.au w. pmc.gov.au
EA: s 22(1)(a)(ii)
s 22(1)(a)(ii)

The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional
Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander peoples.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. Copying or
disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise.
Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses and defects.
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From:
Sent:
Subject:

Nat Sec Events -@guild.org.au>

Friday, 5 November 2021 1:42 PM

FW: Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes - Wednesday 1 December 2021 -
7.30-9.30pm

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australi

The National President and National Council of the @
Pharmacy Guild of Australia are pleased to invite you to

Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes

Wednesday 1 December 2021, 7.30-9.30pm

Kings Hall, Museum of Australian Democracy,
Old Parliament House, Parkes

RSVP to_ by 22 November 2021
SUC0@ e guild.org.auor| SHF

Kind Regards

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia

PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone: + 61 2 6270 1888 - Facsimile: + 61 2 6270 1800

Email: guild.nat@guild.org.au - Website: www.guild.org.au

Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia
Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified
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Here to represent you,
now and into the future

Euell: ﬁamdia guild.org.au/membership

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check

them for viruses and defects.
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From:
Sent:
Subject:

Nat Sec Events -@guild.org.au>

Friday, 5 November 2021 1:43 PM

FW: Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes - Wednesday 1 December 2021 -
7.30-9.30pm

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australi

The National President and National Council of the @
Pharmacy Guild of Australia are pleased to invite you to

Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes

Wednesday 1 December 2021, 7.30-9.30pm

Kings Hall, Museum of Australian Democracy,
Old Parliament House, Parkes

RSVP to_ by 22 November 2021
SS0@ aguild.orgauor . S

Kind Regards

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia

PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone: + 61 2 6270 1888 - Facsimile: + 61 2 6270 1800

Email: guild.nat@guild.org.au - Website: www.guild.org.au

Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia
Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified
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Here to represent you,
now and into the future

Euell: ﬁamdia guild.org.au/membership

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check

them for viruses and defects.



FOI/2022/064 - Doc 8

- O O O O O

From: Pmlnvites

Sent: Wednesday, 1 December 2021 11:25 AM

To: @gquild.org.au’

Subject: INVITATION: PHARMACY GUILD PARLIAMENTARY COCKTAILS AND CANAPES

[SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Dear-

Thank you for your invitation to the Prime Minister, the Hon Scott Morrison MP, to attend at the Parliamentary
Cocktails and Canapés event at the Kings Hall this evening on at the Kings Hall.

| regret that on this occasion the Prime Minister is unable to accept this invitation due to existing programme
commitments.

The Prime Minister extends his best wishes and trusts the event will be a success.
Kind Regards,

Office of the Prime Minister, the Hon Scott Morrison MP
MG 8, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600

AR UCON

From: IUNSHTER AR o quld org.aw>
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:52:38 AM

To:

Cc:
Subject: INVITATION: PHARMACY GUILD PARLIAMENTARY COCKTAILS AND CANAPES
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The National President and National Council of the @
Pharmacy Guild of Australia are pleased to invite you to

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australi

Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes

Wednesday 1 December 2021, 7.30-9.30pm

Kings Hall, Museum of Australian Democracy,
Old Parliament House, Parkes

RSVPto,  SHF bi 24 November 2021

@quild.org.au or

!u!!lc !ela!lons & Events Manager

Government & Public Relations Team

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia
PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone: - Facsimile: + 61 2 6270 1800
E-mail: - Website: www quild.org.au
Follow the Gui er.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyquildofaustralia

Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified

Here to represent you,
now and into the future

Guld of Austraia guild.org.au/membership

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia 2
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aborigii
Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.
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IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check

them for viruses and defects.
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Sent: Monday, 22 November 2021 8:19 PM
Subject: INVITATION RSVP: PHARMACY GUILD COCKTAIL FUNCTION - 1 DECEMBER

The National President and National Council of the

Pharmacy Guild of Australia are pleased to invite you to .ﬁ

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australi

: A '™ il
Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes 2
Wednesday 1 December 2021, 7.30-9.30pm

Kings Hall, Museum of Australian Democracy,
Old Parliament House, Parkes

RSVP to_ by 22 November 2021
-@guild.org.au or _

This is a COVID-safe event

Public Relations & Events Manager
Government & Public Relations Team

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia
PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone: - Mob
E-mail - Website: www.guild.org.au

Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia

Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified
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The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia

...Supporting better health and
wellness outcomes for all Australians.

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia
and recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respect to
Aboriginal and Torres Strait [slander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check
them for viruses and defects.
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Victoria,

FO1/2022/064 - Doc 10

s 47F s 47F @gquild.org.au>

Wednesday, 24 November 2021 8:24 PM
Recruitment PM&C; Lange, Jason; Pullen, Victoria
My (re) application

How is my application for an EL2 role in Social Policy Division progressing?

regards
s 47F

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. Copying or
disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise.
Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses and defects.
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s 22(1)(a)(ii)
|
From: PmIinvites
Sent: Wednesday, 1 December 2021 1:39 PM
s 47F
To:
Subject: PM Invites

Thank you for your invitation/meeting request to the Prime Minister, the Hon Scott Morrison MP.
Your invitation will be considered in light of the Prime Minister’s existing commitments.

We will be in touch with you as soon as possible to formally advise the progress of your invitation/meeting
request.

Yours sincerely

Prime Minister’s Office
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Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 4:13 PM
To: Recruitment PM&C
Subject: RE: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

Hi,

You are joking right? I've just sat a process where | was apparently one of 3 listed on the merit list and apparently
there are 3 Divisions looking to recruit. Why the transaction costs of having to re-submit again?

Regards
Telephone: + . Mobile:_

Email:

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

From: Recruitment PM&C

Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 4:10 PM

To:

Cc: Recruitment PM&C

Subject: FW: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552 [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

OFFICIAL: Sensitive

Good afternoon-

Thank you for your email and interest in the above mentioned position, to apply you must complete an online
application via our online recruitment system which is linked on our careers page.

Please note that applications for this position close at 11:30pm AEDT, 11 November 2021.

Kind regards

_ | Recruitment |SES, Recruitment and HR Help | People Branch

1
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Corporate Division | Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

p. HR Help (02) 6271 6000 (option 2) | ((S22MEMT

e. Recruitment@pmc.gov.au | w. www.pmc.gov.au
One National Circuit Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500 CANBERRA ACT 2600

A range of support materials are now available on the PM&C Recruitment intranet to assist work areas with on-
boarding and advertising requirements.

v [

The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional

{

R Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal
0?:0 and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment service provider
to the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery and Resilience Agency (NRRA).

This information has been provided to you for the purposes of recruitment activities or sharing of merit list, and
should be handled in strict accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 and other associated relevant legislation. This
information, including any subsequent emails or other correspondence related to this matter, must not be shared
in any form with anyone else except the intended recipient without authorisation from the Department of the
Prime Minister and Cabinets Recruitment team.

From: SIS HTER] SR @i crs v
Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 12:05 PM

To: Pullen, Victoria <Victoria.Pullen@pmc.gov.au>; Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmc.gov.au>

Cc: Lange, Jason <Jason.Lange@pmc.gov.au>; '_

Subject: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552
Importance: High

Dear Victoria and Recruitment Team at PM&C,
Please accept my application for a Senior Adviser role, Social Policy Division (ref no. VN-0696552) at PM&C.
| have attached a one page pitch and my updated CV.

| look forward to being short-listed and interviewing again following the recent merit pool placement following the
recruitment process in the Economic Division. | can provide new / additional referees should you require.

Regards

Telephone: +
Email:

. Mobile:_
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¢ The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and

recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\

From: DPMC@nga.net.au

Date: 21 October 2021 at 09:14:44 AEDT
To: s 47F

Subject: Outcome of your job application — PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division

Outcome of Application — Merit Pool Placement

Dear s 47F

Thank you for your application for the role of PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division.

You have been rated as suitable and have been placed in an Executive Level 2 merit pool which will
remain valid until 4 August 2022. If a relevant role becomes available before the merit pool expires,
we may contact you to discuss your interest.

If your personal circumstances have changed and you are no longer interested in a role with us,
should one become available, please email recruitment@pmc.gov.au with your request to be
removed from this merit pool.

If you have any questions, or if you would like any feedback on your application, please contact
Jason Lange at jason.lange(@pmec.gov.au.

Regards,

Recruitment Team
People Branch - Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
T: 02 6271 6000 E: HR@Help.pme.gov.au

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment
service provider to the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery
and Resilience Agency (NRRA).
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IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. Copying or
disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise.
Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses and defects.

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.
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Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 4:26 PM
To: Recruitment PM&C
Subject: RE: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]
I've submitted again.
Regards
Telephone: + . Mobile:_

Email:

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

From:

Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 4:13 PM

To: Recruitment PM&C

Subject: RE: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552 [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

Hi,

You are joking right? I've just sat a process where | was apparently one of 3 listed on the merit list and apparently
there are 3 Divisions looking to recruit. Why the transaction costs of having to re-submit again?

Regards
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Telephone: + . Mobile:_
Email:

@ The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and

recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

From: Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmc.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 4 November 2021 4:10 PM

Cc: Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmec.gov.au>

Subject: FW: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552 [SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive]

OFFICIAL: Sensitive

Good afternoon-

Thank you for your email and interest in the above mentioned position, to apply you must complete an online
application via our online recruitment system which is linked on our careers page.

Please note that applications for this position close at 11:30pm AEDT, 11 November 2021.

Kind regards

_ | Recruitment |SES, Recruitment and HR Help | People Branch
Corporate Division | Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

p. HR Help (02) 6271 6000 (option 2) [ S22M@MTE

e. Recruitment@pmc.gov.au | w. www.pmc.gov.au
One National Circuit Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500 CANBERRA ACT 2600

A range of support materials are now available on the PM&C Recruitment intranet to assist work areas with on-
boarding and advertising requirements.

v [

<§ The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional
R Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal
O'f:t and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment service provider
to the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery and Resilience Agency (NRRA).

This information has been provided to you for the purposes of recruitment activities or sharing of merit list, and
should be handled in strict accordance with the Privacy Act 1988 and other associated relevant legislation. This
information, including any subsequent emails or other correspondence related to this matter, must not be shared
in any form with anyone else except the intended recipient without authorisation from the Department of the
Prime Minister and Cabinets Recruitment team.
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From: s47F S47F uild.org.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 12:05 PM
To: Pullen, Victoria <Victoria.Pullen@pmc.gov.au>; Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmc.gov.au>
Cc: Lange, Jason <Jason.Lange@pmc.gov.au>; s4TF < s 47k
Subject: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552
Importance: High

Dear Victoria and Recruitment Team at PM&C,
Please accept my application for a Senior Adviser role, Social Policy Division (ref no. VN-0696552) at PM&C.
| have attached a one page pitch and my updated CV.

I look forward to being short-listed and interviewing again following the recent merit pool placement following the
recruitment process in the Economic Division. | can provide new / additional referees should you require.

Regards
s 47F
s47F
Telephone: + sATF - Mobile: s47F
Email: s47F

# The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and

recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

R R R R S E NN

From: DPMC@nga.net.au

Date: 21 October 2021 at 09:14:44 AEDT
To: s 4TF

Subject: Outcome of your job application — PMC/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division

ian Government

ment of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
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Outcome of Application — Merit Pool Placement

Dear s 47F

Thank you for your application for the role of PM(C/2021/144 - Senior Advisers, Economic Division.

You have been rated as suitable and have been placed in an Executive Level 2 merit pool which will
remain valid until 4 August 2022. If a relevant role becomes available before the merit pool expires,
we may contact you to discuss your interest.

If your personal circumstances have changed and you are no longer interested in a role with us,
should one become available, please email recruitment(@pmc.gov.au with your request to be
removed from this merit pool.

If you have any questions, or if you would like any feedback on your application, please contact
Jason Lange at jason.lange(@pmc.gov.au.

Regards,

Recruitment Team
People Branch - Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
T: 02 6271 6000 E: HR@Help.pmc.gov.au

Please note: The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (PM&C) is a shared recruitment
service provider to the National Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) and the National Recovery
and Resilience Agency (NRRA).

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. Copying or
disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise.
Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses and defects.

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or
other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
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must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.
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Sent: Wednesday, 1 December 2021 1:38 PM
To: Pmlnvites
Subject: RE: INVITATION: PHARMACY GUILD PARLIAMENTARY COCKTAILS AND CANAPES

[SEC=OFFICIAL]

Thanks so much for your email -

From: PmInvites

Sent: Wednesday, 1 December 2021 11:25 AM

To:

Subject: INVITATION: PHARMACY GUILD PARLIAMENTARY COCKTAILS AND CANAPES
[SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Do JE8TEY

Thank you for your invitation to the Prime Minister, the Hon Scott Morrison MP, to attend at the
Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapés event at the Kings Hall this evening on at the Kings Hall.

I regret that on this occasion the Prime Minister is unable to accept this invitation due to existing
programme commitments.

The Prime Minister extends his best wishes and trusts the event will be a success.

Kind Regards,

Office of the Prime Minister, the Hon Scott Morrison MP
MG 8, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600

p [IEEOO0 T

From: * —@,gl_lild.org.av
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 7:52:38 AM

To:
Cc:

Subject: INVITATION: PHARMACY GUILD PARLIAMENTARY COCKTAILS AND CANAPES
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The National President and National Council of the ¢
Pharmacy Guild of Australia are pleased to invite you to

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australi

Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes

Wednesday 1 December 2021, 7.30-9.30pm

Kings Hall, Museum of Australian Democracy,
Old Parliament House, Parkes

RSVP to_ bi 24 November 2021

@quild.org.au or

Public Relations & Events Manager
Government & Public Relations Team
The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia

PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone: - Facsimile: + 61 2 6270 1800
E-mail: - Website: www.guild.org.au

Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia

Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified

Here to represent you,
now and into the future

&ﬁ: 2?%2?3" G guild.org.au/membership

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aborigii
Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.
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IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose or use the information
contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and
delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in
this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses
and defects.

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or

other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other

party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.
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s 22(1)(a)(ii)
. _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________|
From: Pullen, Victoria
Sent: Thursday, 25 November 2021 6:22 AM
To: aliE Recruitment PM&C; Lange, Jason
Subject: RE: My (re) application [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]
UNOFFICIAL

Hi S47F and thank you for following up.

The Panel has undertaken an assessment of the applicants, and unfortunately on this occasion you were not
successful in securing an interview. However, you will remain on the Economic Division merit list until it expires (12
months from the date the job was advertised).

s 22(1)(a)(ii)

| can provide further feedback over the phone, my EA's contact details are below if you wish to set

up a time.

Kind regards
Victoria

Victoria Pullen | Assistant Secretary | Social Services, Disability, Indigenous and Veterans’ Affairs Branch
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet p.| $220@@ = | , = S22M@#H  Ngunnawal Country, One
National Circuit Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500 CANBERRA ACT 2600 e. victoria.pullen@pmc.gov.au w.

pmc.gov.au
EA- s 22(1)(a)(ii)
s 22(1)(a)(ii)

The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional
Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander peoples.

From: s47F s47F @guild.org.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021 8:24 PM

To: Recruitment PM&C <Recruitment@pmc.gov.au>; Lange, Jason <Jason.Lange@pmc.gov.au>; Pullen, Victoria
<Victoria.Pullen@pmc.gov.au>

Subject: My (re) application

Hi Victoria,
How is my application for an EL2 role in Social Policy Division progressing?

regards
s 47F

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended
recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you
have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. Copying or
disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
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sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise.
Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses and defects.
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From:

Sent: Friday, 5 November 2021 2:12 PM

To: Nat Sec Events

Subject: RE: Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes - Wednesday 1 December 2021 -

7.30-9.30pm [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

On behalf of our Secretary, Phil Gaetjens, | would like to thank the National President and National Council for
inviting him to attend Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes on the evening of Wednesday, 1 December.

Unfortunately the Secretary is unable to attend.

Regards, .

Executive Assistant to the Secretary | Phil Gaetjens

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

p.S 22 a)(ii) | m.s 22(1)(a)(ii

e. 1)(a)(l | w. www.pmc.gov.au

One National Circuit BARTON ACT 2600 | PO Box 6500 CANBERRA ACT 2600

The Department acknowledges the Taditianal Custadians of Cauntry throughout Australia
and their continuing connectior to land, waters and community. We pay our respect to their
Cultures, Country and Elders both past ana present

From: Nat Sec Events
Sent: Friday, 5 November 2021 1:42 PM
Subject: FW: Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes - Wednesday 1 December 2021 - 7.30-9.30pm
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The National President and National Council of the @ The Pharmacy
Pharmacy Guild of Australia are pleased to invite you to Guild of Australi

Parliamentary Cocktails and Canapes

Wednesday 1 December 2021, 7.30-9.30pm

Kings Hall, Museurn of Australian Democracy,
Old Parliament House, Parkes

RsVP tol R oy 22 November 2021
4608 @ guild.org.au or -

Kind Regards

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia

PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone: + 61 2 6270 1888 - Facsimile: + 61 2 6270 1800
Email: quild nat@gquild org.au - Website: www quild org.au

Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia
Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified

Here to represent you,
now and into the future

The PI;farmacy - guild.org.au/membership

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and
recognises the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respects to Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check
them for viruses and defects.

2
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s 22(1)(a)(ii)
1

From: s 47F s 47F @gquild.org.au>
Sent: Monday, 20 December 2021 10:24 AM
To: Jenkins, Ali
Subject: RE: Thank you from the Australian Public Sector Reform Office [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Thanks Ali.
Regards,

S 47F
Chief Operating Officer

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat

Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia
PO Box 310, Fyshwick, ACT 2609 Australia

Telephone:.  S#F . Mobilel  S#F . Facsimile: 02 6270 1800
E-mail: s 47k @guild.org.au - Internet: www.guild.org.au

Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia

Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not
disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. Copying or
disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check them for viruses and defects.

The Pharmacy
Guild of Australia

MERRY CHRISTMAS

AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE GUILD

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia’s National Secretariat
Office will be closed from 5.00PM, Thursday 23
December 2021 and reopen on Tuesday 4 January
2022.

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia acknowledges traditional custodians of country throughout Australia and recognises
the continuing connection to lands, waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander cultures; and to Elders past, present and emerging.

This email comes to you from Ngunnawal Country

From: Jenkins, Ali

Sent: Friday, 17 December 2021 12:29 PM
To: S47F
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Ce: s 22(1)(a)(ii)

Subject: Thank you from the Australian Public Sector Reform Office [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Dear S47F

As the end of 2021 nears, | would like to thank you for your time in contributing to the consultations we undertook
earlier this year into improving the Australian Public Service’s ability to engage with business.

The insights you provided have informed the development of program of work that will continue well into 2022 and
beyond. We look forward to working with you again in future.

All best wishes for a happy and safe holiday period,
Al

Ali Jenkins | A/g First Assistant Secretary, APS Reform Office

Head of Taskforce, APS Hierarchy and Classification Review (APSC) hcreview@apsc.gov.au
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

o, S2W@E |5 s221)@06

e. ali.jenkins@pmc.gov.au w. www.pmc.gov.au

A S20@6) | s20@0) | s 22(1)()(ii)
EO: s 22(1)(a)(ii) | s20@E0 | s 22(1)(a)(ii)

(= The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional
= Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal
» ¥

=4~ and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

=

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or
other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the
message from your computer system.
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s 22(1)(a)(ii)
1
From: Recruitment PM&C
S47F
To:
Sent: Wednesday, 3 November 2021 12:08 PM
Subject: Read: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552

Your message
To: Recruitment PM&C
Subject: Application - Senior Advisers, Social Policy Division VN-0696552
Sent: Wednesday, November 3. 2021 12:05:21 PM (UTC+10:00) Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney

was read on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 12:08:07 PM (UTC+10:00) Canberra, Melbourne, Sydney.
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s a)(ii

From: ’ 4 H s @gquild.org.au>
Sent: Thursday, 23 December 2021 12:43 PM
To: s47F

Subject: Seasons Greetings from The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
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As 2021 draws to a close, we thank you for your continued support of Community Pharmacy throughout what has
been a challenging year for everyone.

We are pleased this Christmas to support Pharmacists Support Service, Share the Dignity and Barnardos.

On behalf of the whole team at The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, wishing you a happy and safe Christmas and New
Year this festive season.

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat
Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia
Website: www.guild.org.au
Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia

Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check

them for viruses and defects.
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s a)(ii

From: ’ 4 H s @gquild.org.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 21 December 2021 2:38 PM

To: s47F

Subject: Seasons Greetings from The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
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As 2021 draws to a close, we thank you for your continued support of Community Pharmacy throughout what has
been a challenging year for everyone.

We are pleased this Christmas to support Pharmacists Support Service, Share the Dignity and Barnardos.

On behalf of the whole team at The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, wishing you a happy and safe Christmas and New
Year this festive season.

The Pharmacy Guild of Australia
National Secretariat
Level 2, 15 National Circuit, Barton, ACT 2600 Australia
Website: www.guild.org.au
Follow the Guild @ twitter.com/pharmguildaus or facebook.com/pharmacyguildofaustralia

Compass Assurance 1SO9001 certified

IMPORTANT: This message may contain privileged and confidential information that is the property of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended
recipient, you should not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email
and delete the document. Copying or disseminating any of this message is prohibited. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, unless indicated otherwise. Before opening or using attachments check

them for viruses and defects.
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From: Jenkins, Al

Sent: Friday, 17 December 2021 12:29 PM

To:

Cc

Subject: Thank you from the Australian Public Sector Reform Office [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Dear-

As the end of 2021 nears, | would like to thank you for your time in contributing to the consultations we undertook
earlier this year into improving the Australian Public Service’s ability to engage with business.

The insights you provided have informed the development of program of work that will continue well into 2022 and
beyond. We look forward to working with you again in future.

All best wishes for a happy and safe holiday period,
Ali

Ali Jenkins | A/g First Assistant Secretary, APS Reform Office
Head of Taskforce, APS Hierarchy and Classification Review (APSC) hcreview@apsc.gov.au
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

o SN |y S22

e. ali.jenkins@pmc.gov.au w. www.pmc.gov.au

EA
EO: |

L4in

-~

The Department acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and emerging Elders and Traditional
Custodians of Country, and the continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal

and Torres Strait Islander peoples.





